West Wetumpka Neighborhood Watch Newsletter

Meetings are the Second Tuesday of each month at 7:00 pm in the Jeanette Barrett Civic Room



Neighborhood News

Volume 2, Number 1 Februaury 3, 2008

WWNW Participates in Christmas Events

The WWNW participated in Christmas on the Coosa on December 8, 2007. We had a booth set up downtown from 10am-6pm where handed out safety tips and had a Voter Registration Drive. The WWNW also had a float in this year's parade. The theme for our float was "West Wetumpka Santa Watch". For the first time entering and participating in Xmas on the Coosa, the WWNW won third place overall and was awarded the "Santa Award" for the best float involving children. A big thanks to Dave & Linda Annis, Barbara Birdnow, Mary Peck, and Mary Turner for decorating the float.

Also, December 11th was our Neighborhood Watch Christmas Party at the Old Post Office. We had a delicious pot luck dinner and door prizes were given out too. Thanks to everyone who brought a dish for our Christams feast. Everyone had a marvelous time and enjoyed the wonderful food and pleasant company.

The WWNW also participated in the Living Nativity Event in downtown Wetumpka December 14th. The "Westside Christmas Carolers" sang in front of Thames Parmacy and gathered a crowd during their performances.

A Big Thank You to everyone who partcipated in all of these activities!



Participants in the Christmas on the Coosa Parade were Mike & Dale Heath, Dave & Linda Annis, Candice Annis and friends, Elizabeth Rhodes, Regina Harris, Amber Rhodes; Tom, Nick & Rachel Lauria, Mary Turner, Dakota & Brianna Currier, Vanessa Heath & Mariah Maldonado, and Katherine & Ahmedd Kullian

Jennifer Lauria Photo



WWNW members spread Xmas Cheer for the second year in a row. The WWNW prepared special gifts for our Elderly in the neighborhood and hand delivered them December 19th.

Jennifer Lauria Photo

WWNW Meetings Move to the Jeanette Barrett Civic Room
The West Wetumpka Neighborhood Watch will now be meeting at the
Jeanette Barrett Civic Room. We will no longer be meeting at the Old Post
Office since it has been acquired by the Historical Society. The Jeanette Barrett
Civic Room is located near the River, behind the Depot Players and across from
the Library in downtown Wetumpka in Goldstar Park. The meetings will still be
held every Second Tuesday of each month at 7pm.
We hope to see you there!

Visit our website at:

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/wetumpka/wwnw

Our 2008 WWNW Officers are:

President - Elizabeth Rhodes 567-0450
Vice President - Tom Lauria 514-6794
Secretary - Mary Peck 567-5082
Treasurer - Dale Heath 514-1303

For more information about the WWNW, please call Elizabeth Rhodes at 567-0450 or Mary Peck at 567-5082